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From: Ann Kovich
To: Amy Miller
Cc: Larson, Aidan; Stuehrenberg, Justin
Subject: RE: #38 bus route
Date: Sunday, January 30, 2022 1:29:28 PM

Hi, Amy.  I will pass your comments on to Metro Transit.
 
Regards,
 
Ann Kovich
 
Ann E. Kovich
(she/her/hers)
2605 Golden Gate Way
Madison, WI  53713
Email: annelizabethkovich@gmail.com
Mobile: 608-886-2556
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

From: Amy Miller
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 12:58 PM
To: annelizabethkovich@gmail.com
Subject: #38 bus route
 
I take the #38 bus to commute to and from work.  Historically it has been a very popular route, and it
continues to be.  During peak times, this bus is very crowded. In light of the Omicron surge, it seems
it would be prudent for the public health to add more buses to lessen crowding and to reduce the
likelihood of spreading infections.  I would appreciate that.  
Regards,
Amy Miller
 

mailto:annelizabethkovich@gmail.com
mailto:ajmille2@uwalumni.com
mailto:ALarson2@cityofmadison.com
mailto:JStuehrenberg@cityofmadison.com
mailto:annelizabethkovich@gmail.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__go.microsoft.com_fwlink_-3FLinkId-3D550986&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=Qojz6FbFtP_m8cx0VOVa3My1oX-nRHJuR64mVGEla-Y&m=xlx8p9qORPzKNfYx68y37-qDt6ESL_tx80R2y2902Us&s=qRP0U5Nvq26JsWPKDNy3LnzSyz7gMBtzK5_6CPYflbA&e=
mailto:ajmille2@uwalumni.com
mailto:annelizabethkovich@gmail.com

